
 

DAM REMOVAL AND 

TEMPLE STREAM 

Public Information Series 

This November, Farmington residents will be asked 

to vote on whether to remove the Walton’s Mill Dam 

on Temple Stream. To further educate the 

community on various aspects of this issue, the 

Farmington Conservation Commission will host a 

series of three information sessions this fall. Each 

session will have a different theme and will include 

various experts that will be able to address different 

issues surrounding the proposed dam removal and 

its impacts on the environment and the community. 

 

Each session will be moderated and there will be 

dedicated time for Questions & Answers from the 

public. 

September 26
th 

Atlantic Salmon 

Restoration 

 

──── 

October 10
th

 

Ecosystem 

Changes and Dam 

Removal 

 

──── 

October 24
th

 

Community 

Aspects of River 

Restoration 

 

Farmington Community 

Center  

6 PM to 7:30 PM 

 
 

Sponsored by:  The Farmington Conservation Commission 


